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22nd November 2019 
Dear Parents 
 
ONLINE PAYMENTS 
 

As you are aware our online payment system SchoolMoney is where we pay for all school trips and 
school lunches.  
 

Access to SchoolMoney 
Your personal password has already been sent out to you. The website is www.schoolmoney.co.uk 
or www.eduspot.co.uk. Click on the top left SIGN IN tab and then the bottom schoolmoney parent 
login tab and enter your mobile number, email address, child’s first name and the password we 
have sent to you.  
 

School Lunches 
These will need to be booked online by midnight on the Wednesday before the week you wish your 
child to have school meals. Reminders may not be sent out!  If you have not booked then you need 
to send your child in with a packed lunch.  Spare lunches may not be available. 
 

KS1 Children (Years R, 1, 2) 

 Please select lunch choices and tick the UIFSM (Universal Infant Free School Meals) box. 

 ALL KS1 parents must enter menu choices for every week if you wish your child to have hot 
school lunches.  This can be done on a weekly basis or for the whole term.  It is up to you.   

Free School Meals Children (not KS1 Universal Infant Free School Meals) please select lunch 
choices and tick the ‘FSM (Free School Meals)’ box.  If you are unsure please check with the office 
to see if you receive the appropriate income support/allowance. 
 
 
Christmas Lunch 
It would be nice if all our children booked the Christmas Lunch.  KS1 is free of charge and KS2 need 
to pay as usual.  Please remember to book your Christmas lunch via the online SchoolMoney 
website.  You will need to book the Roast Chicken to get a Christmas Turkey Dinner (with all the 
trimmings) and the Lentil and Vegetable Shepherdess Pie to get the Roasted Vegetable Festive 
Parcel.  The dessert for both is Chocolate Brownie and Cream. 

 
School Clubs 

 Please note that Story Start, Homework Club and all school trips must now be booked and paid 
for in advance, online via SchoolMoney. 

 Clubs taken by external providers e.g. Taekwondo, Football, Music Lessons, French and 
Gymnastics continue to be paid by cash/cheque to the relevant people exactly as before. 

 
Please contact us if you have any queries or problems, and please remember to let us know 
immediately if either your mobile number or email address changes. 
 
Kind regards 
The Office 
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